
 

 

 

 

7 November 2018 

Manhattan Trust 

Email: fyi-request-8631-aeb6cdfd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Manhattan Trust 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request #18.058 

1. As indicated in our letter of 25 October 2018, the Commission was consulting on 

redactions to two further documents which fell within the scope of your request. 

2. In the interim, we have become aware of a suppression Order that covers the 

documents.
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3. Accordingly, we consider good reason exists for withholding the documents as the 

making available of that information: 

3.1 would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law (Section 6c of the 

OIA); and 

3.2 would constitute contempt of court (Section 19(c)(ii) of the OIA).  

4. If you are not satisfied with the Commission's response to your OIA request, section 

28(3) of the OIA provides you with the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate and 

review this response. However, we would welcome the opportunity to discuss any 

concerns with you first.  

5. Please note the Commission may to publish this response to your request on its 

website. Personal details will be redacted from the published response. 

6. If you have any questions in regards to this request, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at oia@comcom.govt.nz 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rosie Brown 

OIA Coordinator 
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